
 

Athletics Club  

TOM BOWERMAN’S ATHLETICS CLUB  

Email:  tr.bowerman@hotmail.co.uk (Tel: 07557 530017)   

March 2024 

Dear Parents 

We are delighted to be back and be able to offer after school athletics club which will be run by Tom 

Bowerman. Tom is an experienced England Athletics qualified coach. He has worked with 

Heatherside for over 4 years, as well as many other schools within Hampshire. 

The club will run for 12 weeks and take place on the school field on: 

 

Thursdays from 3.10pm until 4.10pm 

Starting on Thursday 18th April 2024 until Thursday 11th July 2024. 

Cost for the whole period is £78. 

The club is open to all year groups. It will be limited to 25 children, should requests exceed places 

then names will be drawn out of a hat on that date and a waiting list will be drawn up if required.  

To sign your child up please provide information as below to tr.bowerman@hotmail.co.uk 

by Friday 22nd March  when initial allocation of places will take place.  

 

Childs name______________________       Class________________ 

(Parent/Guardian)  _________________ 

My emergency contact number for Thursdays is ______________________________ 

My child will be collected by ____________________    / walk home on their own. (Please specify) 

An email will be sent to confirm if your child has been allocated a place at the club by the 25th of 

March.  

 

mailto:tr.bowerman@hotmail.co.uk

